
 

Dear A+ Charter School Families,

We are thrilled to welcome our new Receptionist/Registrar, Petrita, to the A+ team! Petrita brings a wealth of knowledge
and experience, and we couldn’t be happier to have her on board. We know she will be a tremendous asset in supporting
our students, staff, and families.
In the World of Sports & Activities:
🏐 First JH Volleyball Game – Tomorrow!  Come out and cheer on our Archer ladies as they take the court for their
first game of the season. Your support makes a huge difference!
🤖 Robotics Tryouts – Last Day is Today!  Don’t miss your chance to be part of this innovative and competitive team.
🥁 Join the A+ Drumline!  Our passionate instructors, Mr. Williford and Mr. Dye, are ready to lead an exciting season
of music and performance. Drumline members will showcase their talents at campus events—and even at a NASCAR
event later this year! Don’t miss this opportunity to be part of something unforgettable.
🚗 STUCO Car Wash – Support Our Student Leaders!  Stop by and support our Student Council—every wash helps
empower our students and fund future projects. Show Your Archer Spirit!

 It’s not too late to order your school spirit shirts and gear! Wearing your Archer pride not only builds school spirit but
also empowers our students by showing them that our community is behind them every step of the way.
Thank you for being such an important part of our A+ family. Together, we create opportunities that empower our
students to learn, lead, and succeed!

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal

 


